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From: Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal <brian.ellrott@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, December 21, 2018 3:31 PM


To: Maria Rea; Brown, Howard; Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal; Yip, Garwin


Cc: Alston, Naseem


Subject: ROC LTO CVP/SWP draft memo on environmental baseline


Attachments: Preliminary draft memo to ROC LTO file on environmental baseline 12-21-2018.docx


Maria, Howard, Cathy, and Garwin:

Attached is a preliminary draft memo from Naseem and I regarding the environmental

baseline described in the draft BA. This draft memo also includes a recommended

environmental baseline for the BO. We are seeking your feedback and look forward to

discussing this topic with you, presumably after the holidays and furlough.


Happy Holidays,

Brian and Naseem.


--

Brian Ellrott


Central Valley Salmonid Recovery Coordinator

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

Mobile: 916-955-7628

Office: 916-930-3612

brian.ellrott@noaa.gov



